
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

tel 416 495 5499 
Stephanie.allman@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

May 29, 2017 

 
VIA RESS, COURIER & E-MAIL 

 
Ms. Kirsten Wallii 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

EB-2017-0162 – Terminus Well Replacement Project 
 Intervention Request of Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.                                                                                         
 
Enclosed please find the request for Intervenor status by Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
in the above noted proceeding.    
 
The request has been submitted through the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
cc: W.T. Wachsmuth, Union Gas (via email) 

T. Persad, EGD (via email) 


